
STAYING IN TOUCH 

1st August 2017 

 

Dear Parents & Friends, 

 

Limited Vacancies for Kindergarten 2018 

If you have a child to commence in 2018 it is imperative that you enroll them as 
soon as possible as we are approaching capacity. Please also share with your 

family and friends if they are considering enrolling at St Michael’s. 
 
Important up and coming events for our St Michael’s Families. 
 
Staff Development Day–Monday 14th August 2017  
Please find alterative arrangements for students on this day  
 
 

 
SAVE THE DATE  

WHOLE SCHOOL WALK A THON 

1st September 2017 

Parent helpers needed. 

 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 2017 
This year we will be participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn           
program. Through this program we will be able to get new educational     
resources for our school/early learning centre – and all we need you to do 
is shop for your groceries at Woolworths. 
 
From Wednesday 26th July to Tuesday 19th September or while stock lasts, we are collecting 
Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers.  You will get one Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker for    
every $10 spent (excluding liquor, tobacco and gift cards). Place the Woolworths Earn & Learn 
Sticker onto a Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker Sheet and when it’s complete, the Sticker 
Sheet can be dropped into the Collection Box here at the school or at your local Woolworths.  

At the end of the promotion, we’ll be able to get some great new equipment. The range is    
extensive and offers lots of items ideal for our students – including resources for Maths,     
English, Science and some fantastic fun supplies for Arts & Craft, Sport and for our library.       
If you’d like to know more visit woolworths.com.au/earnandlearn 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention all Parents 
Notice of intention to remove students from  

St Michael’s School 
 

The Catholic Education Office has developed a Policy relating to the notice required from parents to termi-

nate their children’s enrolment in the schools of the Parramatta Diocese. In part this states that “A terms 

notice (10 weeks) in writing must be given to the principal before the removal of a student or a full term’s 

fees will be paid. The notice can be given any time during the term for the next term.” 

 

This means that unless the school receives a term’s notice no pro rata adjustment will be given for part 

term tuition.  Notice in writing will be accepted at any time during Term 4 in relation to the following year’s 

enrolment. In this circumstance the requirement for 10 weeks notice will be waived.  

 
 
 

www.facebook.com/StMichaelsBlacktownSouth/ 

 

St Michael’s Primary School—Website 

www.stmichaelsblktn@parra.catholic.edu.eu 


